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CAPE HARDY PORT UPDATE 
$25 Million Federal Government funding underpins Stage I port development 
 
 
Quantum Graphite Limited welcomes the commitment made by the Federal Government for the 
allocation of $25 million over the 2019-20 and 2020-21 fiscal years to support Stage 1 of the Cape 
Hardy port development (see attached).  

The funding commitment, included within Federal Government’s Mid-Year Economic and Fiscal 
Outlook underscores the importance of this development to the future of the Eyre Peninsula’s major 
industries of agriculture, fisheries and mining.  

Chairman, Bruno Ruggiero said that all stakeholders within the region recognise that a critical 
constraint on its future development is the lack of multi-user/multi-product deep water port 
facilities. Mr Ruggiero said, “we know this will transform the economics of the Eyre Peninsula’s key 
industries. Infrastructure delivering direct market access is essential to the region’s future”. 
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